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2024

Chelonia Workshop 
 Auckland Zoo, NZ,

 17 - 19 February 2025 

Contact Person: Liz Notley  
eo@aszk.org.au

More Information:
www.aszk.org.au 

We  are inviting  submissions of abstracts to present a paper, poster or
workshop related to Chelonia Husbandry or Conservation at our upcoming

Chelonia Workshop.

Abstracts for oral and poster presentations should be no longer than 600
words in MS Word® format. 

If you would like to lead a workshop which focuses on developing related skills
please send a short description of the workshop along with an explanation of

your expertise in this area.

The abstract should include:
The paper or poster’s title

Presenter’s name, title and a short biography and a photo (attached separately)
Presenter’s institution

Presenter’s email address
No more than 600 words summarizing the intent of the paper.

Presentation of papers are allotted 15 minutes.

A complete copy of the presentation paper suitable for publication (in Word format)
may be submitted for publication in an edition of the ASZK journal “thylacinus”.

Please ensure graphics are submitted as separate graphics files (i.e jpeg, tiff) and
are of the highest possible quality. Send to eo@aszk.org.au

Email your abstract in MSWord format to eo@aszk.org.au

Registrations open
15 September via
www.aszk.org.au


